
 
TOWN OF WARRENSBURG 

WATER CONSUMERS 
 
 
The Town of Warrensburg Water Department will be flushing hydrants between the 
hours of 9:00 A.M. and 3:00 P.M. Monday, April 16th through Friday, May 4th, 2012.  
Some discoloration and sedimentation may result but will be temporary in nature. 
Consumers should check the water conditions and call the Water Department to 
determine areas scheduled for flushing after your area is completed. 
 
Thank You, 
Warrensburg Water Department  
Phone 623-4561 


